
Caliente Gram - 23 November 2014  

 

Mother Nature had other plans for us the week.  That is okay as we REALLY needed the rain.  We 

were all braced for severe weather and luckily it was not as bad a predicted - thank goodness.  Now 

that the sun is coming out, get out there and ride.  The weather "predicted" is going to be perfect.  

  

UPCOMING RIDES 

Nothing on the docket for this next week as we all celebrate with family and friends those things 

that we are most thankful for.  I am thankful that I have a loving, understanding husband that 

takes me on long bike rides so we can clear our head, feel the wind and sun on our face, and unwind 

together.  What are you thankful for this year?  

  

On the 2014 Calendar 

December 1 - Officers Meeting (Member Event) - this is a change since I can't read a calendar 

properly... 

December 4 - Chapter Social at Fuddruckers (Closed Event) - I heard the Book Of Deeds is 

bulging with tidbits 

December 6 - Road Captain Meeting 0830 (Member Event) 

December 6 - New H.O.G Member Orientation 0930 (Open Event) 

 

December 13 – Caliente HOG Chapter Christmas Party (Closed Event) 

December 14 - Alamo Springs Cafe Ride. (Closed Event) 

December 27 - Enchanted Rock Ride (Closed Event) 

  

On the 2015 Calendar 

Stay tuned for 2015 Calendar Of Events 

  

Christmas Party. 

The annual Christmas Party is quickly approaching.  Tickets are currently available for 

purchase,  You can contact Lynda at Activities@Calientehog.com if you would like to purchase 

tickets.  The absolute last day to do so will be the next Chapter Social on December 4th at 

Fuddruckers.   Tickets are $20 per chapter member. 

Also, they are still looking for people to help plan the party.  Contact Lynda if available to do so. 

  

From the Safety Officer 

When you see a sign on the road that says “DIP AHEAD”, it is not describing the driver of the car 

in front of you, even though it may fit.  The DIP that it is describing, however, there is no way of 

knowing how far ahead it is.  Be ready for it anytime you see the sign, in fact, be ready for it at any 

time.  A good clue is watching the “DIP” in the vehicle in front of you. 

  

  

Keep the paint up, and the rubber down! ~Author Unknown 

  

mailto:Activities@Calientehog.com?subject=Employee%20Appreciation%20Lunch


See you on the road!!  

Madam Secretary 

 


